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September 15th, 1972. 

Western Minerals Ltd,, 
901 - 10th Avenue S.W., 
Calgary, 3, Alta. 

Attention: Mr. CD, Fairburn 

Dear C a l : 

Re: Specific Project Bum 

I have been quite busy on affairs of the LUC Syndicate 
and have not made the opportunity to get i n touch with you. This letter 
i s largely to rectify this situation, as the next quarterly report i s 
s t i l l a couple of weeks away. 

We have been d r i l l i n g ahead on Burn, investigating the 
very large molybdenum anomaly obtained last year. We have d r i l l e d 
seven holes for a total footage of 2700' and are gradually feeling our 
way to the more promising parts o f the anomaly. 1 might describe the 
situation as neither particularly encouraging or too discouraging at 
the moment. We have intersected molybdenum in three of the holes but 
not i n economic quantities. 

Trevor Horsley of Co invest v i s i t e d the property about two 
weeks ago and was in to see me in Vancouver yesterday. Mr. Redpath* 
President of Dome, and Dr. Watson, Consultant, spent a couple of days 
on the property and also discussed the program with me in Vancouver. 
The general consensus i s that we must press on with more holes in order 
to determine the source of the high molybdenum values i n the s o i l , 

A summary of the results to date w i l l be i n the third 
quarterly report which w i l l be issued early in October, I f , however, 
you wish any information prior to this time, please advise me, I 
would also suggest that you may wish to confer with Mr. Redpath or Mr. 
Horsley. 

Best regards, 

Vours sincerely, 

BACON & CROWHURST 

P.S. - I enclose MePhar1s report 
on the IP results on Burn, The W.R. Bacon, 
survey was undertaken, hoping there Manager - LUC Syndicate 
might be some copper mineralization about, 
Please note that the fact that there are no 
significant IP anomalies does not rule out the 
presence of some substantial molybdenum deposits. 


